
BCC MEETING DATE:  October 8, 2019 
           AGENDA ITEM: CNST-6 

 

 Page 1 of 1  

 

MARTIN COUNTY, FLORIDA 
SUPPLEMENTAL MEMORANDUM 

TO: Honorable Members of the Board of 
County Commissioners 

DATE: October 3, 2019 

 

VIA: Taryn Kryzda  
 County Administrator  

 

FROM: Sarah W. Woods 
County Attorney   

 

REF: 19-1023 
SUBJECT: PAYMENT OF COMMISSIONER HEARD’S LEGAL FEES FROM CASE 

NUMBER 2017-MM-3744 

 
Attached is a letter dated October 2, 2019 from Attorney Robert Morris providing his opinion 
regarding payment of Commissioner Heard’s attorneys fees and the reasonableness of an 
agreed settlement amount for the attorney’s fees. 
 
On October 2, 2019 TRICO approved a contribution of $100,000.00 towards the settlement of 
this claim which will be applied to the recommended amount to be paid.  
 
 
Reviewed by County Attorney’s Office  
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